
 

 

 

 

 

 

Village Board Report – April 2017 
Welcome to the Village Board Report which is placed on our website monthly to keep you informed of 

actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other significant matters.  

 

ALFRED MAY BOAT LAUNCH – At the April 6, 2017 meeting President Hettermann reported that the 

boat launch is now open. 

 

PROPOSED BUDGET APPROVAL– At the April 6, 2017 meeting it was announced that the proposed 

budget will be distributed to the board at the first meeting in May with a presentation to follow at the 

May 16th meeting.   

 

CITIZENS POLICE ACADEMY - At the April 27, 2017 meeting President Hettermann and Chief VonAllmen 

presented awards to the participants completing this year’s Citizens Police Academy. 

 

 NON-UNION WAGES – At the April 27, 2017 meeting the Board approved wages for non-union 

employees. 

 

POLICE SQUAD – At the April 27, 2017 meeting the Board approved the purchase of a 2017 Dodge 

Charger in the amount of $25,351 from Crystal Lake Chrysler 

 

ORDINANCES  

The Board approved the following ordinance at the April 6, 2017 meeting: 

 

• Ordinance 16-17-41 Replacing Appendix K, Guide for Landscaping – Recommended Trees of the 

Johnsburg Subdivision Control Ordinance 

 

The Board conducted a First Read of the following Ordinance at the April 27, 2017 meeting: 

 

• Ordinance 17-18-01 Granting a Variance to  Section 7 of the Johnsburg Zoning Ordinance to 

accommodate the construction of adetached garage with living area above the garage for the 

Harker Property at 1921 Sunnyside Beach Drive 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, please contact Village 

Administrator, Claudett Peters, at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org. 


